Folksworth Peterborough

19 September 2003

Dear Pete

I am sorry I have not written sooner to thank you and the Folksworth Golf Society for the wonderful day you organised but I was so overwhelmed and emotional.

Bill's bench looks fantastic and I hope that everyone who sits on it goes on to play a good game!!!

Everyone I spoke to said what a great day it was - Bill would have loved it.

Myself and the family would like to say a special thank you to you and your "assistants" who must have put many hours into organising this event.

As wonderful is the amount raised for Yaxley Group Practice without whom we could not have coped when Bill was ill.

Best wishes to you all and good golfing.

Love to you all

Edna Golightly

Edie